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Request to Exceed 25% of Contract No. 18-0048B, Concrete 
Preservation 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the Administration be given approval for Contract No. 18-0048B, Concrete 
Preservation with T.Monz Consulting Inc. to exceed 25% of the contract value. 

 
History 
At the January 7, 2019 Standing Policy Committee on Transportation meeting, a report 
of the A/General Manager, Transportation & Construction dated January 7, 2019 was 
considered. 
 
Attachment 
January 7, 2019 report of the A/General Manager, Transportation & Construction  


